St. David's Episcopal Church

Love God, Love one Another
Office: 785-272-5144
www.stdavidschurch.com

August 25-26, 2018



Opportunities This Week

Monday, August 27

 Monday Night Support Group, 6:00 pm Parish Hall

Tuesday, August 28

•	Bible Study, Conference Room	12:30 pm		
•	Shepherd's Center, Parish Hall	2:00 pm		
•	Shawnee County Democrats,	5:00 pm		
	Parish Hall	_		
•	Vestry Meeting, Conf. Room	6:30 pm		
Wadnaday Assayat 20				

Wednesday, August 29

There and are Arrange 20	
• Potwin Fiber Artisans, Parish Hall	6:00 pm
Yoga, Parish Hall	5:30 pm
· C	

Thursday, August 30

- Men's Study & Fellowship, Conf. Rm. 6:45 am
- KCSL Parent Support & Networking 4:00 pm Classroom 1
- Thursday Night Support Group, 7:00 pm SPPR

Saturday, August 31

•	Holy Eucharist, Rite II	5:00 pm
•	Reception, Parish Hall	5:45 pm
	1 0 1 1	

Sunday, September 1 Holy Fucharist, Rite I

•	Holy Eucharist, Rite I	8:00 am
•	Breakfast, Parish Hall	8:30 am
•	Holy Eucharist, Rite II	10:30 am
	V1- A J C V1- C	11 15

Youth Advisory Group, Youth Ctr. 11:45 am

Let's feed the hungry:



Summer offers no break for food pantries. Hunger doesn't get the attention in the summer that it does during the holiday season, but, food pantries are still working to bring in donations and pass them out to the needy. Remember, August is canned tuna meat month. Sweet corn, peaches, squash, zucchini, tomatoes: What do these types of produce have in common? Attention gardeners—food pantries **DO** accept fresh produce!! Please deliver these items directly to Doorstep.

Sharon Koepke Doorstep Coordinator



Stewardship Snippet

If it is more blessed to give than to receive, then most of us are content to let the other fellow have the greater blessing-Shailer Matthews (1863-1941), American theologian



COFFEE HOUP I

Thank you Meredith and Eva for a wonderful coffee hour last week. This Sunday coffee hour will be hosted by our Jr Daughters and they will

be sharing their experience at Tri-eninal.

The Sacred Arts committee invites all St David's folks to join them in an experiment. From August through November of this year, individuals and groups are offered the opportunity to provide flowers for the altar for our weekend services. We will put a notice in the bulletin about each week's donation. Please email office@stdavidschurch.com with your dedication for the bulletin. You may arrange the flowers yourself or have your favorite florist do it for you. Flowers should be delivered to the church at 4:30pm on Saturday afternoon. There's a sign-up calendar on the bulletin board in the Narthex, so please sign up!



666666666666666

Calling all students - Sunday School will begin on Sunday, September 9th from 9:30-10:15. We will offer classes for elementary, middle, and high school aged students. On opening day only, we will plan to meet at the back of the Parish Hall for a beginning of the year prayer and to answer any questions that parents may have. Also, we could still use a couple of more teachers. Please contact Chris Holman at 633-6524 if you are interested or even have questions about how you can help.

October 9th at 5:00 p.m. we will have a fundraiser at McAlister's Deli @ 1129 S.W. Wanamaker Rd. Suite B.

To this point, there has been 1 RVSP commitments to eat and we still need 19 people to confirm their meal by October 6, 2018, or the meal will be canceled.

You can RSVP by following the following link:

https://www.groupraise.com/events/63276



Daughters of the King will be having their annual Brunch Sept. 8th at 10:30 A.M. in the Parish Hall. If you would like to join our Chapter or just need

more information, please plan to attend. Hope to see you there! For more information you can contact Diane Bernheimer at 232-1066 or Judy Salmon at 267-4337.

Courtyard Update

Weeds are gone-all is ready and waiting for cooler weather to lay sod. Many thanks to Ann palmer for her oversight. Also to the Courtyard Committee members who kept our beautiful urns of flowers watered.

-Deacon Annie

SAVE THE DATE!!!

Outreach Garage Sale September 13-15 Call Sharon Koepke(478-1329) or Pam Tregemba(478-2226) with questions.